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From:  Daniel R. Willenborg, Director of Secondary Programs 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
Date: May 7, 2019 
 
Subject: Board Policy JLB – Class Gifts to Schools  
 
Last written in 1988, Policy JLB was reviewed during the Study Session of May 6, 2019.  
After discussion there was consensus that the first paragraph was too obscure and that 
it should be eliminated.  It was also suggested that the second paragraph needed 
language rejuvenation and clarity in its meaning.  Those suggestions are reflected in the 
revised policy.  

Please include Policy JLB Revision on the agenda for the Committee of the Whole 
meeting of May 13, 2019.  
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